
News > General > Millennium FAST Budget Upgrade Thursday 10/26/2017

Millennium FAST Budget Upgrade Thursday10/26/2017
2017-10-24 - Lisa Denney - Comments (0) - General

Millennium FAST Budget software will be upgraded on Thursday, 10/26/2017.  The system
will be unavailable all day.  Please do not enter any new budget transfers until after the
upgrade has been completed.
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